https://fb.watch/aGKpqvHSW1/

Here are the 2 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week (1/21/22)
1. We are looking forward to parent-teacher conferences on Wednesday and Thursday, January 26th and 27th. Remember that school will be dismissed early on those days. We will be on a Friday schedule with most students dismissed at 1:25. You are welcome to have your conference either remotely or in person, whichever you prefer. We will have a book fair available at the school during our two conference nights.
2. If you haven't had a chance yet, we would still love to have your input for our school climate survey. Today is the last day that survey is open. It takes about 8 minutes to complete. Please take a moment to share to help us make our school even better. Here's the link for that survey: https://davis.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bOxjxf9nTV7lxzM 

Be sure to check out the school calendar on our school’s homepage: https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/ 
